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I wanted to express my concerns with the proposal to change the regulations for the 2017 caribou season in unit 26B. We booked our hunt
over a year ago and this would affect our hunt, the time we have already scheduled to take off work, and the flights we booked. We already
have licenses and tags purchased for this hunt as well. We scheduled and booked this hunt over a year ago. It takes alot of time and
planning on our part to come up to hunt in Alaska, and we also spend a lot of hard earned money doing it. These changes would have a
maijor affect on our hunt in terms of not only time and cost, but could cause some of our group to not be able to go anymore. This would be
devastating to those of us who had been planning on this for over a year now.

I would ask that you don't approve the changes and keep the regulations the same as they are now. Thanks for your time.
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